
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12thJanuary 2024.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

Class 2 Spring Term 1 Curriculum Overview  

  

Happy New Year! We hope you have had a wonderful Christmas and it has been wonderful 

welcoming the children back into school. 

Below is a brief outline of the curriculum areas, which we will be focusing upon in class throughout 

the next half term in Class 2.  

Please note that the below is a summary and may change over the course of the term based on 

the children’s needs and interests. It does, however, offer insight to enable you to further support 

your child’s learning outside school.  

  

English  Our Tower by Joseph Coelho. 

Writing Outcome - Recount: Nature Journal. 

Guided Reading Volcanoes by Maria Gill. 

Maths  Multiplication and Division 

Measurement – Time 

Number and Place Value  

Addition and Subtraction (Money) 

Geometry – Properties of Shapes. 

Computing  We are Makers. 

R.E./P.S.H.E.  What can we learn from a synagogue? /Keeping Safe. 

Design and Technology Light. 

Geography  Earthquakes and Volcanoes. 

Science  Looking at the States. 

Music  Recorder. 

P.E.   Dodgeball, Dance and Swimming. 

Spanish  Me presento (Introducing myself.) 

  

During the Autumn Term, Class 2 will have P.E. on a Thursday and Friday. Please ensure that your 

child has the appropriate P.E. kit (including footwear) in school on these days, including an 

outdoor kit.   

 

Class Two will also have Swimming on a Tuesday afternoon (beginning 23rd January 2024), please 

see the separate letter sent with details of these sessions. 
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Homework this term will consist of spellings practice (a paper copy has been sent and they can 

also be viewed on our website), daily reading practice of between 10 and 20 minutes a day and 

times tables practice through TT Rockstars at least three times a week.   

 

If you are unsure of your child’s log in details or have any other queries, please email me on 

valleyclass2@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk and I can sort them for you.  

  

It is greatly beneficial to your child when home and school work together as it enables them to 

flourish in all areas of school life. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact me and I will do my best to assist.  

 

We are looking forward to a busy, exciting half term. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bould. 

Class Two Teacher. 
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